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Federal Functional Classification Changes
Alex Rickard, MPO Staff

During 2025, CAMPO has been working with NCDOT on a statewide effort to review and update the  Federal
Functional Classification System.  CAMPO staff participated in NCDOT-led training sessions and then
conducted a review of the CAMPO region including the recently expanded areas of Harnett and Chatham
Counties.  Staff have documented proposed changes and are providing those recommendations to CAMPO
members and the public to review and comment here:

https://experience.arcgis.com/experience/9a77aab327884e1d831cd037af7998ca

These proposed changes were be presented to the TCC and Executive Board at their August meetings for
their information and, following a 30-day public comment period, the Board will be asked to approve the
changes for submittal to NCDOT at their October 15th, 2025, Board meeting.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information

NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization Printed on 9/9/2025Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

